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Erratum

n the article by Gregoretti et al., entitled “Noninvasive Ventilation in Hypoxemic Patients: an Ongoing Soccer Game or a 
Lost One?" (Turk J Anaesthesiol Reanim 2017; 45: 329-331. DOI: 10.5152/TJAR.2017.241102)” that was published in 
the December 2017 issue of our journal, the last name of the 4th author was misspelled. Upon receipt of a written request 
from the authors, the name of the author was corrected as ‘‘Antonino Giarratano‘‘.

The aforementioned manuscript can be accessed through the following link: https://doi.org/10.5152/TJAR.2017.241102
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